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Hale and Dorr Adopts Every Day Casual Dress Policy
NOVEMBER 1, 1999

Acknowledging a trend that has prevailed in the corporate culture of our primary client base,
Hale and Dorr's Executive Committee voted in November 1999 to make every day casual day
at Hale and Dorr. Taking the legal community by surprise, the new dress policy has been
enthusiastically embraced. News of the new policy quickly spread throughout the legal

community and resulted in several other law firms "following suit".
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